
Request for Proposal
Food Service

Management Company
The  New  Kensington-Arnold
School  District  is  receiving
sealed proposals  for  a  Food
Service   Management
Company to begin on or about
July 1, 2024. A mandatory site
visit, prior to the submission of
proposals,  will  be  held
February 28, 2024 at 3:00 pm
in  the  Valley  High   School
cafeteria, 703 Stevenson Blvd.
Specifications are available on
the  district
website Administration> RFP,
at  Administration Office,  707
Stevenson  Blvd.  New
Kensington,  PA 15068 or  by
email to jmcvey@nkasd.com .
Bid  opening  will  be  held  at
3:00 pm on March 21, 2024 at
Central  Administration,  707
Stevenson  Blvd,  New
Kensington,  PA  15068  for  a
oneyear  contract,  renewable
on an  annual  basis  for  four
additional years. Minority and
Women   owned  businesses
are encouraged to apply


